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SBOC Monthly Luncheon Seminars   
Protocols Regarding Illinois Covid-19 Mandates 

  
 
 

 

Many of the SBOC Membership have inquired as to what protocols will 
be in place for the Monthly Membership Meeting & Luncheon 
Seminars.   
 
The Suburban Building Officials Conference Board Members have 
decided to follow all State of Illinois Covid-19 mandates in place at the 
time of the event.  The SBOC Board will recommend masks be worn at 
the all training sessions.  Seating at the venue has been adjusted to 
provide more space between attendees; and the total number of 
attendees allowed per session has been reduced & limited.  The Board 
will not be performing any enforcement at the event.   
 
Respectfully, 
 

Allen Fennell 
 

Allen Fennell,  
President of SBOC 
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